
Trinity Lutheran Church  
Christian Camp Scholarship  

Trinity Lutheran Church has a history of supporting our young people who attend a 
church camp. This tradition has changed over the years, from taking middle school  
students to camp as a group to offering scholarship help for our youth. This year, the 
church council continues to encourage our youth to strengthen their faith by  
attending a Christian based summer camp.  
 
As there is a financial commitment to attend these types of events, Trinity Lutheran 
Church is offering a scholarship with a maximum of $150 per child or $500 per  
family. (Award amounts will be announced after we know the number of qualifying  
applicants)  Funding for this scholarship will come from the proceeds of our Annual 
Easter Breakfast.  Scholarships will be awarded annually based on the application re-
quirements and on a first come, first served basis until the funds are depleted for the 
year. 
 
Since the funding of the scholarship comes from the proceeds from special fundraising 
events, we prefer that applicants volunteer for the Easter Breakfast.  If that was not 
possible, some other volunteering or service to the Church may be done instead with 
the approval of the Pastor and Office Administrator. In addition, we ask that each 
scholarship recipient share with the council a brief summary (written or verbal) about 
their camp experience within a month of the event. 
 
A couple of local church camps are Lutherdale in Elkhorn and Sugar Creek in Ferryville . 
Information on these camps can be found online at https://www.lutherdale.org/
summer-camp and http://wp.sugarcreekbiblecamp.org/.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this scholarship or the application, please contact 
the church office at 920-648-2717 or pastormark@trinitylm.com 


